
Flash Traffic #01-03-2024 

Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number: #01-03-2024 

Date:      01/15/2024 

Subject: A Call for MVCC Show 
Volunteers 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

The 33rd annual AZ Military Vehicle Collector Club’s Show is being held this 
Jan 26th – 28th at the Peoria Sports Complex West Lot (16101 N. 83rd Ave, Peoria, 
AZ, 85382). The event will be open to the public from 9AM – 5PM each 
day.  The event director has specifically requested that Perch Base participate 
and statically display Our Submarine Float and the Board of Directors has 
accepted the invitation. 

As stated in the USSVI Creed: “The organization will engage in various 
projects and deeds that will bring about the perpetual remembrance of those 
shipmates who have given the supreme sacrifice. The organization will also 
endeavor to educate all third parties it comes in contact with about the services our 
submarine brothers performed and how their sacrifices made possible the freedom and 
lifestyle we enjoy today." This event fulfills this goal. 

This is appeal for volunteers to man the display to interact with the event 
participates to tell our stories and recount our history. Volunteers can commit 
to a day or multiple days.  Vendor passes and parking will be available if the 
logistical distribution challenges for the passes can be overcome. Nonetheless 
parking and veteran entrance fees are reasonable.  



If you want to volunteer, please contact Chris Gahan (communications@perch-
base.org or 480-466-1639) or George Woods (commander@perch-base.org or 
480-322-2127). Must have a reply by Jan 22nd. Those who have already 
volunteered need not respond to this message. 

  

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not 
require a response. 
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